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 NEWSBREAK {

r Hemer Reunion in the Works!!

YES!, finally plans for another Hemer Reunion are
underway. The Jast Reunion started over several
pitchers of beer anc. this one, over a few botdes of wine
and a fine dinner a. Debbie Little’s House. At present,
we are trying to et our mailing list up to date by
sending you this short newsletter. As you can imagine
it costs a pretty punny to get one of these out to the
approximately 300 names on our list and it really bites
to get a lot returned because people have moved. So
get the WORD out and write us with new addresses and
phone numbers, &ee Sally Reiman, we did hear youx
annual question, “WHEN IS THE NEXT *HE@*
REUNION?”

Qur projected dat:: for the Reunion is 2001, ten years
after the last. The 1970 Grad Class will be tuming 50!
We are asking for your feedback in whether to have the
Reunion at the end of Stampede (the second week of
July) or the August long weekend (please fill in the
form at the end of the newsletter). Unfortunately,
Ottawa wasn’t able to arrange the Reunion as planned
because of persoual and logistical reasons, so we've
gicked up the slack. Estimates at present run to

100/person for /unctions on Friday night, Saturday
night and maybs Sunday afternoon, a little less
ambitious than last time.

Also, we would ask the teachers to forward names and
addresses to add 10 our list so perhaps they can join us
again. A Website is in the works and we will forward
that information to you as soon as we have it.

relying on
volunteer spirit ©
the Calgary Alurrni
to join the Reunion
Committee 80
please call Chris
with your currmtfes
home and busin:ss’
phope numbers. In
the early fall, we
will be having a
Calgary “Mini
Reunion” to set up

The mailing address will continue to be:

Hemer Reunion Society

c¢/o Chris Pfenghanssl Milaney
E342, 3620 - 44 Avenue SW
Calgary, AB T3E 6W2

home phone: 403-242-0538
work phone: 403-262-4588
fax: 403-269-7432
e-mail: little @acs.ucalgary.ca (Debbie Little)

Believe it nor not, BLAIR and LILA PETTIS
celebrated the birth
of their first child, a
daughter, Lindsay.
DEBUBIE
LITTLE'S Reunion
baby, Colin, is
already 5 years old.

: Some of us have
become grandparents, TWYLA BLAIR for one,
MYSELF for another, and JULIE FIDDLER. Stll
others have opted to try single life again. Among
them are CAROLYN STONE, MONA

o

MCELVENEY, TINA HATTON, DAVE FIDLER,
II\?’IE(‘)BOBR% LITTLE, RICK MORRIS, AND MAXINE

w Then we have
#those gluttons for
punishment who
are getting married

again: CORY
MCTAGGART
who married

parents of 2 dogs;
ENORRIS PETTIS
@ who married new
$love Holly and
B8 now resides in the
BB Mid East. VAL
FIDLER, happily
co-habitating with
a new love. A lot
of the alumni have
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been moving around. BONNIE TUPPER is back in
Tripoli. She took a side trip to Werl but was unable to
find Hemer! MAF.CELL RQUIS left Montreal and
joined the Anglophones in Toronto. A nasty home
invasion l;i)robably had more than a little to do with it.
MIKE VERGE is living full time in the Pacific Rim,
Singapore, I belicve. TERRY BARRATT called in
from Vancouver, that man never seems to keep still.
NANCY REIMAN moved from Arizona to California
and GEORGE PROUSE joined us here in Calgary.
MIKE MCTAGG.ART has just finished his 2nd tour of
Bosnia and is STILL trying to get his kids out the door.
ED HOOD also moved to Calgary from Cochrane so we
hope to see more of him.

Some odds and eads, DARYL FINNIGAN has started
his own business (n Oil Product Recycling and is doing
very well. GARY TOWNSEND changed careers and is
now with Grevhound. MR, HERBERT is wonderful at
keeping in touch and though his beloved wife is now in
a nursing home lie is still at home and is as involved
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with the committee as ever. And Thanks must be said
to a higher power and a generous young person who
donated his heart so MR. DICK SADOWAY is still
with us and his loving family.

With that happy note folks, we again ask you to update
your addresses and phone numbers with us, and let us
know what is going on with you so we add you to our
Alumni News colurmn. We’d love to add new names
to our list so if you know of anyone who is not
receiving our newsletter or has moved since the last
reunion, please let us know.

Special thanks to Debbie Little for all her computer
work and to Cory McTaggart for getting the budget
going.

Chris Pfenghanss! Milaney
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